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Thursday 22nd February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of children in Year 1,  

 

I am writing to inform you that Miss Joiner is sadly still unwell and is not able to return to 

school.  

 

Mr Purdy is starting a new job next week closer to his home which is an hour away, so we will 

be saying goodbye on Friday.   

 

We have employed Miss Rossiter to be the Year 1 Teacher until Miss Joiner is 

well enough to return.  

 

Miss Rossiter will be in school all day today and tomorrow to get to know the 

children and class routines. She will also be come out to meet you over the 

next couple of days too. Miss Rossiter has sent the following message; 

 
Hello, I’m Miss Rossiter. I am looking forward to starting in Year 1 and meeting you all. I gained my 

degree in Early Childhood and SEN and my PGCE at Liverpool Hope University and I have now been 

teaching for five years. I was born in Liverpool and grew up in the West Derby area. I am married to 

my husband who is from Huyton, so I know all about this wonderful area. I am looking forward to 

working with you and your children and hearing all about them and their interests. I aim for this 

transition to be nice and easy and for the children to feel happy in their learning environment with 

me.  

We understand a change of teacher can be challenging but we are delighted that Miss Rossiter 

is able to join us and believe that her kind and nurturing personality will suit the needs of the 

class. Mrs Magill will continue to support during transition times as Miss Rossiter gets to know 

you all. Also, both Mrs Magill and Mr Williams will continue their drop-ins and support any 

pupils that may need additional support.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Miss Fitzsimmons  

 
Headteacher  
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